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Have an HOA question or concern?
Remember you can ask in you HOA
portal at
portal.mpnashville615.com/login
Or email our Property Manager
Kathy Holbrook
kathy@mpmnashville.com 

Need to report a city related report
or question?
HubNashville is a great resource
hub.nashville.gov

Next Brush Pick Up is Oct 2nd.
Please refrain from putting brush out
more than a week before this date.

Join us Sunday Oct 20th from
3-6 pm at the common area
between Bradford Hills Pl and
Bradford Hills Cove. We will be
grilling out and have games to
play. So wear your costumes
and bring a side or dessert to
share!

Reminder, we will have our
Bradford Hills HOA annual
meeting at Tusculum Church
of Christ at 6:30pm.  Please
plan to have one home owner
in attendance or fill out a
proxy before hand. Additional
information to follow.
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NEED HELP?FALL FEST | Sun, Oct 20th

ANNUAL MEETING | Tues, Oct 22nd

Bradford Hills HOA strives to create a friendly and welcoming environment that
promotes neighborly care, fostering strong relationships and a sense of belonging.
With a commitment to maintaining and enhancing our homes, we aim to create a

place that inspires pride, joy, and a high quality of life for all who call it home.
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